
Incoming 4K Virtual Visit: December 10, 2021
Whitefish Bay Resident families of students who turn 4 on or before September 1, 2022 are invited

to a Virtual 4K Visit at Cumberland or Richards Elementary Schools. This event will be
hosted through Zoom by the Elementary School Principals and will include an overview of
the 4K program, an introduction of  key staff  members, information about the enrollment

process and time for Q&A.

Please visit our school website to register for this event with your
neighborhood school.

Website: Cumberland School
Office Phone: 414-963-3943

Website: Richards School
Office Phone: 414-963-3951

2022-2023 4K Enrollment Packets will be available in the main office at each elementary school
or online on the Cumberland or Richards enrollment webpage beginning December 10, 2021.

Morning session placements will be determined through a random drawing of  completed
enrollment forms turned into the school office by noon January 7, 2022. Completed packets

include verification of  an original birth certificate and proof  of  residency.

https://www.wfbschools.com/schools/cumberland/
https://www.wfbschools.com/schools/richards/
https://www.wfbschools.com/schools/cumberland/students-families/curegistration.cfm
https://www.wfbschools.com/schools/richards/students-families/rireg.cfm

